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Dear Editor-in-Chief, 
I am writing to submit my original research article, "Buzzing in the City: The Rise of Urban Beekeeping and Its Ecological Impact," for publication in the esteemed Madras Agricultural Journal.
The article explores the growing trend of urban beekeeping, its benefits, and its ecological impact on urban ecosystems. With the increasing importance of sustainable living and environmental conservation, this topic is highly relevant and timely.
The manuscript is an original work, and I confirm that it has not been published elsewhere nor is it under consideration for publication in any other journal.
I believe that the Madras Agricultural Journal, with its rich history and reputation for publishing high-quality research, is the ideal platform for sharing my findings with the scientific community.
Thank you for considering my submission. I look forward to the opportunity to share my research with your readers.
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